
City of Minneapolis 

26TH Ave N 
RAIL ROAD CROSSING UPGRADE ON 26TH AVE N BETWEEN PACIFIC ST AND 2ND 
ST N 

Starting the week of August 12, 2019 City crews will be working between Pacific St and 2nd Ave N.  This work will 
involve realigning the bicycle path behind the signals and removing pavement in preparation for CP Rail to 
install a new RR crossing surface.  This work will take  3-4 weeks and traffic will be detoured around the work. 

WHAT TO EXPECT 

The detour route will be from Pacific St to 28th St to 2nd St N, and will go into effect the week of August 12. 

Week of August 12th - The bike path, sidewalk and roadway pavement adjacent to the RR tracks will be removed.  
And possible storm sewer work will be completed. 

Week of August 19th – Canadian Pacific Railroad will begin removals and preparations for installing the new 
crossing. 

Week of August 26th – Canadian Pacific completes crossing, City of Minneapolis patches in roadway, sidewalk and 
bike path.  Note: the concrete roadway will require 7 days to cure and reach an acceptable strength before 26th 
Ave N can be reopened to traffic. 

All solid waste and recycling pickup dates will not change and crews will pick up at the usual locations. 

For our part, we will do our best to keep these inconveniences at a minimum.  If you have any questions or 
concerns about this improvement project, please call Terry Hassing at 612-419-8254, Menbere Wodajo at 612-900-
5848 or Stephanie Malmberg at 612- 919-2991. 

Sincerely, 

Menbere Wodajo/ Stephanie Malmberg, P.E. 

Construction Engineer  

 

 If you need this material in an alternative format, please call Menbere Wodajo 612-673-3716.  Attention: If you want help translating 
this information, call 612-673-3365. Hmong - Ceeb toom. Yog koj xav tau kev pab txhais cov xov no rau koj dawb, hu 612-673-2800; 
Spanish - Atención. Si desea recibir asistencia gratuita para traducir esta información, llama 612-673-2700; Somali - Ogow. Haddii aad 
dooneyso in lagaa kaalmeeyo tarjamadda macluumaadkani oo lacag la’ aan wac 612-673-3500. 
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